
SAVARIN PLC 

 

 

Announcement of a typographical error in statement of the board of directors included 
in the consolidated half-year financial report dated 30 june 2024: 

  

Board of directors of Savarin p.l.c. hereby announces that it has corrected a typographical 
error in the second paragraph of a statement of the board of directors included in the 
consolidated half-year financial report dated 30 june 2024. The corrected version of the 
consolidated half-year financial report was uploaded on 10 October 2024 and can be found 
here: https://www.dluhopisy-savarin.com/ 

 

 

_______________________________                    _______________________________ 

Name: Kurt Risiott      Omar Koleilat  

For and on behalf of      Director 

FJV Management Ltd 

Director 
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